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Update Regarding New Federal Executive Orders, Policies and Directives 

CSCU is sensitive to the potential impact new executive orders, policies and directives may have on 
our students, faculty and staff. 

In response to recent federal actions impacting higher education, CSCU will conduct a 
comprehensive review to ensure that our policies and practices align with the new requirements 
and will provide guidance to our six institutions so that it may be shared with their campus 
communities.  

CSCU is committed to ensuring and maintaining its mission of access and opportunity for all 
students and employees. We will continue to monitor the situation, collaborate with stakeholders, 
and provide updates to you as new information becomes available.  

Our priority is to ensure adherence to federal requirements while upholding CSCU’s mission to 
serve Connecticut residents’ educational and professional aspirations. 

By working collaboratively, we will ensure CSCU meets its obligations and continues its legacy of 
access and opportunity for all. 

Terrence Cheng 

CSCU Chancellor 

 

           

 

 

 

 


